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KTE – Lunar New Year Greetings to Community  
 
Central Kowloon Route – Kai Tak East Project Teams joined hands with the Kwun Tong District 
Council member to give Lunar New Year greeting to the community by distributing CKR Fai 
Chun to the residents on 3 February 2021. 
 
          啟德東-新春祝賀 
農曆新年將至，中九龍幹線-啟德東工程團隊於 2021 年 2 月 3 日，聯同觀塘區區議

員向區內居民派發中九龍幹線賀年揮春，並送上祝福，祝願他們有一個豐盛的牛年。 
 

 
 

 



 

 


